
Learning in Nursery. 

This term is going to be an exciting one, with many 

different activities taking place throughout, both    

inside and outside. 

                     

Our challenge for  the term is  ‘ How can we make 

some friends that are further away? so we will be gen-

erating, deciding and implementing all our   ideas to 

make this happen.  Starting as always with our friends 

at school and then looking at friends that are further 

away.  

 

 

 

 

 

Learning in Nursery is child –led and based around 

building on firm skills based foundations.  Your child’s 

interests are the most important, so please share with 

us, in order to help us plan  activities that your child 

will find engaging.   

 

A new ‘Wow moments’ book will be sent home weekly 

so that  any interests can be shared and included in 

the daily experiences that are planned for your child at 

school.  

 

 

 

Books to share. 

Your child now has a school book bag. Please 

ensure it comes to school daily so that they 

have the opportunity to bring a book home to 

share.  The joy of a book is endless.  As a par-

ent you can assist in the choice of book when 

you pick your 

child up.   

Welcome back 

All staff in Nursery would like to say a big welcome back to all the 

children and parents after the  holiday 

Dates for  you to put on your calendar!!! 

Friday 27th April  Visit from a Librarian—Parents 

please join us in Nursery! 

Friday 4th May Pyjama party in Nursery. 

 

Reminders …. 

Please ensure your child brings 

a spare set of clothes to keep at 

Nursery.  

Wellingtons and outdoor water-

proofs are also appreciated as 

we are encourage outdoor 

learning daily.  

And finally …………. 

As a trust, as a school, and as a nursery we follow the 

core value  of  F.I.D.E.S  

A clear focus on ‘ Family ‘  and  if you have any concerns 

at all about your child, or any questions please speak to a 

member of Nursery staff.   

We believe in working together and are always happy to 

help with any queries.  
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